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Recommended Draft

We do not want to sacrifice our parks to homeless camps. Trash, drugs, disease, crime, intolerable
poverty and disorganization will prevail. I own a home close to the new Eroll Heights Park under
development for recreational use. This idea will destroy this and make useless the 13 million dollar
budget for the completion . Why do people in peaceful neighborhoods have to be shoved aside to
accommodate what no one wants. The destruction of our peaceful enjoyment of life . Ruin another
neighborhood and the real estate we cherish. Please stop the march to destroy Portland.
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